
PARENT NIGHT PRESENTATION  

Online Risks and Emerging Trends

During this session, the Canadian Centre for Child Protection will provide insights into 
concerning trends seen through operations of Cybertip.ca – Canada’s tipline to report 
the online sexual exploitation of children, and provide tips and resources for talking with 
children and youth about online safety.

Join us for an online session from the Canadian Centre for Child Protection

in collaboration with

Thursday, November 26th 7:00 pm – 8:00 pm Presented using Zoom

This presentation is for parents/guardians and may contain sensitive content/discussions. It is not intended for children, youth, or teens.

SPACE IS LIMITED AND REGISTRATION IS REQUIRED.
Register at this link: https://zoom.us/meeting/register/tJUlfuCsrjMuG9GzPM_mu6Kx171Mn4-q-Ccr before November 20th.


